

www.petsaversnj.org

856-796-0361

Dear Kevin, Matt, and Angela:

Thank you for your generous donation to our 2nd Annual My Furry Valentine Dance Party.

Everyone who attended the event had a great time! And with your donations wee were able to exceed our goals.

All the proceeds from this event will directly benefit animals of Gloucester County, specifically our attempt to reduce the number of stray and feral cats through our spay/neuter program. We are proudly celebratging 6 years of nurturing the animals of Southern New Jersey.

As a reminder, PET SAVERS is a Gloucester County based organization and our activities are centered around the general welfare of companion animals – i.e. dogs, cats, and rabbits who are in need of help.

We raise funds via events such as charity dinners with auctions, pet photos with Santa, dog walks, memorial contributions, etc. These events are organized and executed by our volunteer staff, and held in the Southern NJ area – generally in Gloucester County.

Once again, PET SAVERS would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your generous donations.

Sincerely,

Elaine Willett, Fundraising Volunteer